
 
 

 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE PROVIDED WITH 
APPLICATION BEFORE A FIRE ALARM PERMIT CAN BE ISSUED: 
 
 
 
 
 

One (1) set of complete plans.  Complete indicates that all of the following 
are present: 

 
 

1. Letter from designer reflecting that plans meet all requirements of 
NH State Fire Code SAF-C-6000 as adopted, including NFPA 1, 
NFPA 70, and NFPA 72, as well as all local ordinances of the 
Town of  North Hampton. 

 

2. All floor plans; to include location of devices.  
3. Specification sheets for all devices.  
4. Wiring/ Riser diagrams and battery calculations.  
5. Annunciator layout and compatibility of devices.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Depending upon the scope of work, a review may be 
required by a Fire Protection Engineer (FPE) prior to acceptance by the Fire 
Department.  Reviews by NH registered professional engineers with a 
specialty in Fire Protection only are acceptable. Any deviations from the 
approved plan must be submitted to the FPE of record for review; then 
stamped and submitted to the Fire Department prior to final testing. 


